
Consolidated Koshkonong Sanitary District 
328 E. Ellendale Road 
Edgerton, WI  53534 

608-868-7191 Office/608-868-5325 Fax 
www.cksdistrict.org 

 
 
 
 
 
 
October 1, 2015 
 
 
 
Dear Consolidated Koshkonong Sanitary District Customer: 
 
This Consolidated Koshkonong Sanitary District will be conducting in-home sump pump inspections for 
all customers in the District.  The purpose of this inspection is to find sump pumps that are connected to 
the system through your sewer lateral.  There are customers within the District that may not know that 
their sump pumps are hooked to the sewer or how to fix it.  
 
The District’s Discharge Permit contains a Schedule of Compliance that is governed by the Department 
of Natural Resources (DNR).  This schedule sets limits and time frames for parameters that must be met; 
included in this is a treatment plant evaluation.  It is inevitable that the District will have to do a 
treatment plant upgrade in the near future to meet new regulations set forth by the DNR.  Treating clear 
water that enters through the system has a huge impact on the overall operation, capacity and cost of 
treatment.  The cost is reflected in the quarterly user charge that is billed to the customers.  Treating 
clear water is expensive and with some diligence can be reduced through inspections like this. 
 
The District is asking its customers to please contact the District at 608-868-7191 or 
llcksd@centurytel.net to schedule your in-home inspection.  Thank you for your cooperation in this 
matter.  We look forward to hearing from you.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
CONSOLIDATED KOSHKONONG SANITARY DISTRICT 
 
 
David Houfe Jr.     Lynne Lund 
Field Operations Manager   Internal Operations Manager    
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